
Telephone Answering Services AHA Invitation to Bid Addendum # 1 

 

 

Addendum #1 to Telephone Answering Services 

 

Invitation to Bid (ITB) Issued: February 1, 2024 

Addendum #1 Issued: February 14, 2024 

The Housing Authority of the City of Alameda (AHA) has extended the deadline for the 

Bid submission for Telephone Answering Services.  

The Response for Questions submitted prior to February 8, 2024 @ 4:00pm will be 

posted on February 20, 2024.  

The deadline to submit completed bids has been extended to: 

Date: February 23, 2024 
Day: Friday 
Time: 4:00pm PST 
 

All other terms and conditions of the ITB remain unchanged. 

 

Proposals shall be submitted electronically by the due date to 

Rmehta@alamedahsg.org with a CC to Sprevette@alameda.org.  
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